
 

For Local 8 Members at Plymouth Housing 
June 22, 2022 

   

OPEIU 8 Members – Great News! 
 
We have reached a tentative agreement on your wages as new OPEIU members in 
the rental office and compliance. The next step is to hold a ratification vote on the 
tentative agreement. 
 
Please see the following links for the tentative agreement MOU and wage appendix: 

• Tentative Agreement MOU 
• Wage Appendix 

 
Click here to vote. Voting closes June 28th at 5pm. 
 
OPEIU members in maintenance are not moving to the One Teams model.  We will 
have the opportunity to bargain wage increases for these positions this summer when 
our contract is open for bargaining. 
 
Thank you, Jon and Chris, for serving on the bargaining team. 
 

If you have questions, please contact your Union Representative 
Ida Kovacic at 206-441-8880 ext. 105 or ida@opeiu8.org. 
 

 

https://www.opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/PH-TA-re-Rental-Office-and-Compliance-Wage-2022.pdf
https://www.opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/PH-rental-office-and-compliance-Appendix-A-2022.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DG6QNBY
mailto:ida@opeiu8.org


  

 


